
Valerie Murphy 
 

Dear MPCA,
Please do not allow changes to the 10 mg/L sulfate water quality standard designed to protect the
use of the wild rice grain as a food source for humans and wildlife. (Minn. R. 7050.0224).
We need to protect the water for all. The steel companies who wish to increase the amount of
sulfate allowed, don't care about the water quality. Clean water is precious and no dollar value can
be attached to it!
Thank you,
Valerie Murphy


